SEMINAR ON 

IMPORTANCE OF SECURITY STANDARDS IN A GLOBALISED ECONOMY

(To be returned the latest by 9th October 2011)

email to: zimwatha@kebs.org/wambuaa@kebs.org
	No
	Organization
	Name of Participant(s)
	Position
	Email
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	Please note that, since spaces are limited, we may be forced to limit the number of participants coming from one organization thus not all the participants you register may get confirmation to attend.

	For further queries, please contact

Mwatha Z. I (Mr.) / Wambua Amos (Mr.)

      Tel: +254 – 722 368998/+254- 724  985021

       Email: zimwatha@kebs.org / wambuaa@kebs.org
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